Dear CSP Members and Associates:

The Connecticut Society of Perfusion (CSP) is fortunate to announce that we will be having a *Combined* "Perfusion Symposium" with the Massachusetts Society of Perfusion. This will occur in Boston, MA this year on Saturday, June 13th, 2015 at the Brigham and Women's Hospital. Information about the meeting and early registration can be found on the MSP's web site: http://www.massperfusion.com/ I encourage everyone who can attend to register early if possible. It is shaping up to be a very good meeting... material wise and should be well attended. It is our hope (CSP) to have this meeting in Connecticut next year combined with the MSP and or possibly something bigger.

I also want to let everyone know that we are putting together (on short notice) a small gathering on Tuesday, April 28th 2015 at Quinnipiac University's North Haven Campus: http://www.quinnipiac.edu/about/visit-quinnipiac/directions-and-travel-information

This will take place starting at 6:00 pm in room MNH 105 (the Multi-Purpose Room). At this meeting we will have a presentation from Dr. Keith Gipson speaking on the elimination of micro emboli using Hyperbaric Oxygenation and a presentation from Richard Hayes who will be talking about Myocardial Protection during CPB. Dr. Gipson is currently working as a Staff Anesthesiologist with Hartford Anesthesiology Associates and is an Instructor at the University Of Connecticut Department Of Anesthesiology. Richard Hayes is the clinical director of Quest Medical, Inc. We are very appreciative to have Dr. Gipson and Richard speak at our meeting on such short notice along with continued CSP support from Invosurg.

We also hope to have students who are available from this year's Quinnipiac Perfusion graduating class present their work from this past year. Current CSP matters will be addressed after the presentations. CEU's from the ABCP for the meeting will be applied for.

If you have questions or require more information please contact David Lizak, President Connecticut Society of Perfusionist at 203-576-6052 or dlizak880@gmail.com

I'm looking forward to seeing everyone who can make it on the 28th Sincerely,

David Lizak CCP, LP President Connecticut Society of Perfusion